
Friday, September 6, 2019  
Attention Students 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students: 
As a reminder, arriving to school and to each of your 
classes on time is important.  All students arriving to school 
after the second bell must enter through the main office off 
of Frazier Street and proceed from the main office to the 
Attendance window for a tardy pass.  Students that arrive 
late to school can not enter campus with store purchased 
beverages - you will need to dispose of your beverage upon 
entering campus if you arrive to school after the tardy bell.  
Students arrive to school on time and to each of your 
classes on time.  Every minute of class time counts towards 
your success! 
 
Attention all 10th-12th grade students: 
UC Berkeley, California Baptist University and Concordia 
University representatives will be on campus.  Please come 
to the Counseling Office to sign up for the presentations.  
It’s never too soon to learn about college. 
 
Students:   
Would you like to work with SVHS community members to 
make decisions about our school?  Then you should run for 
School Site Council!  Nomination forms are now available 
in ASB.  Voting will take place in two weeks. 
 
Seniors: 
Remember to vote for your cap and gown color!  The link is 
on the school website! 
 
Hey Seniors: 
Did you miss out on senior portraits?  It’s not too late, 
schedule an appointment on squyresproductions.com.  
Make up dates are October 23rd-25th from 3pm-8pm in the 
cafeteria.  Reminder, if you don’t take your photo, you 
won’t be in the senior section of the yearbook.  
 

 
Homecoming is just around the corner!  Court candidates 
must be nominated and sponsored by a club to 
participate.  Homecoming packets will be available on 
Monday.  Clubs should plan ahead NOW to choose a 
nominee.  Each club may only sponsor one candidate. 

 
Hey Dons!  Have you always wanted to be a mascot and 
make people laugh at sporting events?  We are currently 
looking for a team of people to represent SV as The Don.  
Go to ASB for details. 
 
Dons-the BP vs SV Varsity Football game is next Friday 
at Baldwin Park High School.  Tickets will be sold next 
week.  T-shirts are available now in ASB.  Get yours 
before we sell out of your size! 

Games: Come out & support your team 

 
No Games today 

             

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 


